
 

 

STOLEN BOATS CANADA 
         (Non Profit - Public Service) 

         Jamie Gibson 778-229-6932 

INFORMATION REQUESTED 
 

The Vancouver Police Marine Unit is attempting to reunite a 2006 Aquamarine Inflatable with its owner.  

On August 24th an Aquamarine 230 inflatable, approximately 7 feet in length, drifted into the False Creek 
Yacht Club under the Granville Bridge in False Creek. The vessel was secured by staff of FCYC and 
police were contact. Please contact Constable Rob Holland at 604-817-1946 or robert.holland@vpd.ca   
File Number 2011-136819 if you can assist. 

            

                     
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
   

www.stolenboats.ca 
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